Dr. B.C. Darst Honored as Fellow of American Society of Agronomy

DR. BOB C. DARST, Vice President of the Potash & Phosphate Institute (PPI) and President of the Foundation for Agronomic Research (FAR), has been selected as a Fellow of the American Society of Agronomy (ASA). The announcement came at the 1991 ASA annual meetings in Denver.

Dr. Darst directs the communications program at PPI, furthering development of agronomic information for many audiences. He also heads the agronomic research and education efforts of FAR.

Dr. Darst is a graduate of Oklahoma State University and earned his Ph.D. from Auburn University in 1966. He has served as President of the Amer-



Dr. B.C. Darst

ican Forage and Grassland Council, as Chair of an ASA task force, and in numerous other responsibilities related to agronomic work.

Dr. A.E. Ludwick Honored as Fellow of American Society of Agronomy

DR. ALBERT E. LUDWICK, Western Director of the Potash & Phosphate Institute (PPI), has been selected as a Fellow of the American Society of Agronomy (ASA). The announcement came at the 1991 ASA annual meetings in Denver.

Dr. Ludwick directs agronomic research and education programs for the Institute in seven western states of the U.S. and in Mexico. His primary area of interest is soil fertility and fertilizer management as related to production efficiency. He has served as Associate Editor of Agronomy Journal, as Chair of ASA Division A-4, and in numerous other responsibilities to further agronomic understanding.

He graduated from California Poly-

technic State University in 1962. then earned his M.S. and Ph.D. at the University of Wisconsin.

Friends and colleagues within the Society



Dr. A.E. Ludwick

nominate worthy members, who are then ranked by a committee. Election to Fellow is made by the ASA Executive Committee, based on professional achievements and meritorious service. Only a small percentage of ASA members may be elected Fellows.

Dr. William K. Griffith Receives **ASA Industrial Agronomist Award**

DR. WILLIAM K. GRIFFITH. Eastern Director of the Potash & Phosphate Institute (PPI), received the Industrial Agronomist Award at the 1991 annual meetings of the American Society of Agronomy.

The award is given to a productive, capable individual known for original and significant research and for an outstanding ability to inspire sound thinking, objectivity, integrity, and cooperation in associates.

Dr. Griffith has focused his career on working with industry and university personnel in the development and implementation of sound crop production systems through research and educational programs. He has served on numerous committees and in responsibilities with ASA, Soil Science Society of America (SSSA),

and the American



Forage and Grassland Council. Dr. Griffith is a graduate of Western Illinois University. He earned his M.S. at the University of Illinois and his Ph.D. from Purdue University in 1960.